
M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 Purchasing #18-074 
 May 30, 2018 
 
To: Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 
 
Through: Otis J. Thomas, General Services Director 
 
From: Jeff English, Purchasing Agent 
 
Subject: Approval to Piggyback City of Margate Florida Contract #2014-006 for Asphalt 

Surface Preservation with Rejuvenation Agent 

 
Contract Need/Background 
 
The Public Works Department’s Streets Division requests approval to piggyback the City of 
Margate Florida Contract #2014-006 for the furnishing and installation of “Asphalt Surface 
Preservation with Rejuvenation Agent” as needed, from Pavement Technology, Inc. As the lead 
agency for a joint bid with the City of Miami, the City of Margate issued bid 2014-006, and 
awarded a contract to the vendor listed above. The current contract is valid through May 7, 
2019. 
 
Attached you will find copies of a memorandum from the Streets Division, a quote from 
Pavement Technology, Inc., the executed contract, the Pavement Technology, Inc. response to 
the City of Margate bid,  and the contract renewal document. 
 
Funding 
 
As needed purchases for asphalt rejuvenation will be funded from account 302-7303-541.65-12 
/ 07925: Capital Projects / Road Resurface Program.  The estimated expense for the City’s 
completion of the road resurfacing program will be $142,947.48.  
 
Award Recommendation 
 
After review of the City of Margate bid, it is recommended that as needed purchase orders be 
issued to Pavement Technology, Inc., the awarded vendor, for Asphalt Surface Preservation 
with Rejuvenation Agent, at the prices specified in the City of Margate Florida Contract #2014-
006. 
 
enclosures 
 
cc:  file 


